
  

SDF Team Participates in SABAH Sustainability Workshop 

August 3-4, 2012 

A team of three officials of SDF attended Project SABAH Sustainability Workshop at SAARC 

Disaster Management Centre, New Delhi. The workshop emphasized on Strategic Business Plan 

of each SABAH. The team also visited SEWA and HNSA offices, Lead Implementing Agencies 

of SABAH Project at Ahmedabad, India on 8th and 9th August, 2012. All eight SAARC member 

countries were present during the 2 days of discussion and planning. 

  

  

 

 


